
OSCEOLA CITY COUNCIL 

Work Session  

Tuesday, August 29, 2017 

The City Council met on Tuesday, August 29, 2017 7:00 p.m. for a work session Osceola 

Waste Water Treatment Plant.  The meeting was called to order by Mayor Thomas J. 

Kedley with the following present Council Members: George Fotiadis, Dave Walkup, 

Dan Hooper and Dennis Page. Doug Gay was absent. City Staff present was Ty Wheeler 

– City Administrator/Clerk, Britanee Ward – Accounting Manager/Assistant City Clerk, 

Donnie McCuddin – Waste Water Superintendent, Mike Fry – Street Superintendent. 

Also present was Mark Serp with Veenstra & Kimm.  

 

Motion by Hooper and second by Fotiadis to approve the agenda: Roll call vote: Fotiadis, 

aye; Walkup, aye; Hooper, aye; Page, aye; motion carried.  

 

Motion by Fotiadis and second by Page to approve the safe route to school pay estimate 

in the amount of $198,587.75; roll call vote: Fotiadis, aye; Hooper, aye; Walkup, aye; 

Page, aye; motion carried.  

 

Ty Wheeler – City Administrator/Clerk explained the reason behind the meeting.  Mark 

Serp with Veenstra and Kimm explained to Council the process of the new treatment 

plant.  

 

There being no further business, motion by Fotiadis and second by Hooper to adjourn the 

meeting at 8:01 PM. Roll Call Vote: aye, motion carried.  

 

Council and Mayor took a tour around the Waste Water Plant.  

 

             

____________________________________ 

Thomas J. Kedley, Mayor  

 

Attest: 

 

_________________________________ 
Britanee Ward Accounting Manager/Assistant City Clerk 
 


